Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
éa MIMAROPA REGION
s PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
‘-_‘-’: Brgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City
o Telfax No. (048) 434-8791

Email Add: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph

October 25, 2022

MEMORANDUM
TO : The Community Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City
ATTENTION : The Chief, RPS
FROM : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT : APPROVAL OF RE-APPRAISALL OF FORESHORE LAND

COVERED BY FLA NO. 045316-141 IN THE NAME OF NEW
VENTURES REALTY CORPORATION REPRESENTED BY
CRISTINO C. RIVERA LOCATED IN BRGY. MAUNLAD,
PUERTO PRINCESA CITY, PALAWAN [B-2022-87370]

Referred is the Memo instruction dated September 14, 2022 from DENR MIMAROPA Region,
OIC-ARDTS Maximo C. Landrito , received 27" of September 2022 by this office to prepare an
updated re-appraisal report and all other documents relative to lease application in line with the
observations, comments and recommendations of the Director, Land Management Bureau’s memo dated
May 13, 2022 relative to the above subject.

In view hereof, you are directed to adhere to all observations, comments and recommendations as
stipulated to memo instructions of the LMB Director. However, in addition, be advised to conduct of
another separate updated re-appraisal in conformity with the prevailing DAO No. 2010-26 which is an
amendment to paragraph 2 and 3 of DAO 199820.

For your information and strict compliance.

For the PENRO:

Officer-In-Charge o
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